
Invitation to the High School Science 

Workshop 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Science Workshop, designed for high school 

students who are passionate about exploring the wonders of science. This workshop will take 

place on: 

Date: Saturday, March 18, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Location: ABC High School Science Lab 

Join us for a day filled with hands-on experiments, engaging demonstrations, and the opportunity 

to learn from experienced science educators. Don't miss the chance to ignite your curiosity and 

enhance your knowledge in various scientific fields! 

Please RSVP by March 10, 2023, to ensure your spot. You can reply to this email or contact us at 

(123) 456-7890. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Science Department 

ABC High School 


